
Are you a student or recent 
graduate with a disability seeking 
an internship or job? 

A WRP Recruiter will be 
interviewing students from your 
school this fall! 

OPEN FOR 
2021 

APPLICATIONS 

Registration and 
applications are open 
for six weeks starting 

August 24, 2020 at 
www.wrp.gov. 

W R P 
ABOUT US 

The WRP is a recruit program for 
students and recent graduates with 
disabilities, and serves as a primary 
pipeline for bringing new talent into 
the Federal Goverment. 

LEARNING BENEFITS 
• Find an internship or

permanent position at
federal agencies

• Explore careers in federal
service

• Gain interviewing
experience

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 
www.wrp.gov 

For more information, contact: 

WRP is managed by the U.S. Departments of Labor and Defense. 

www.wrp.gov
www.wrp.gov

	School Coordinator Contact Information: Caroline Bodnar, carolc@umbc.edu, 410-455-3975


